Senate Rural and Regional Affairs and Transport Legislation Committee
ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE

Transport and Regional Services

Department of Transport and Regional Services

Budget Estimates 2001-2002, (29 May 2001)


Question: AVT04
Topic: Qantas foreign ownership rules
Hansard Page: RRA&T 290
Output:  Aviation
Senator O’Brien asked: In terms of the Qantas foreign ownership rules, there were some media reports earlier in the year quoting the chairperson of Qantas, Margaret Jackson, as saying that the federal government had ‘principally agreed with the airline’s arguments for lifting foreign ownership restrictions’.  She reportedly told the Australian Financial Review that she thought they were well placed to have something happen this year.  Are the comments attributed to Ms Jackson about the view of the government to a change in the foreign ownership rules accurate?

Answer: The Minister for Transport and Regional Services has advised that the Government has not considered a change to the foreign ownership provisions under the Qantas Sale Act.
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